
 
 
2024 Membership Invitation  

 

 

 

In our rapidly changing world, our mid-councils require creative, generous, and healthy leaders.   These leaders go by 

many names – including your title as a leader.  With this form, you are invited to join the Association of Mid Council 

Leaders. AMCL provides the collegial learning community for executive presbyters, general presbyters, stated clerks, synod 

executives, associate executives, presbytery staff, etc.   AMCL is the learning, support, and advocacy community for Mid 

Council leaders in the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). Every day, colleagues like you are engaging in new challenges and 

embracing new opportunities as we serve our denomination's presbyteries and synods. For our councils to serve 

congregations effectively, AMCL membership provides important benefits, including: 

1. Annual meetings and gatherings that promote community-building. 

2. Education, professional development opportunities and advertisement for your openings. 

3. 3-Year Presbytery Leadership Formation Program(PLF) for new presbytery executive leaders. 

4. Distance learning platform available for online learning communities. 

5. Dropbox for sharing resources, guidelines and policies. 

6. Information for mission intelligence, research, statistics. 

7. Support and advocacy for issues of shared concern. 

Membership dues for AMCL, starting in 2024, is $100.00 per person. All members get access to online and in-person 

gatherings, Moodle opportunities, Google-Groups, Dropbox, and support. Please fill out one form per person.  Dues 

payments are best made electronically, using the Stripe links on the form below.   

 

Whatever your role or title, we believe that we are called to the “balcony-view” of leadership.  AMCL gives you the access 

to colleagues who are doing this same work. Thank you for completing and returning the Membership Form today. 

 

Thank you for your support.  We are grateful to be in contact and glad to be in partnership.  If there is any way that we 

can support you, please be in touch. 

For the AMCL Steering Committee 

SanDawna Gaulman Ashley, ACML President    Ken Hockenberry, AMCL Treasurer 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



2024 AMCL 

Membership Form  
 

 

 

 

Please download and complete this form – save it with a new filename – and email it to AMCL Treasurer - 
khockenberry@chicagopresbytery.org   Please make your payment electronically – see below. 

 
Name:    

 
Presbytery or Synod: 
 

Role/Title: 
 

Mailing Address: 
 

 
Email Address: 

Preferred Phone: 

Please check the appropriate lines – and submit your dues and/or donation using the link below your selection(s): 

 ____ One Mid-Council Leader Membership of 100.00 for 2024 – use link below:  

https://buy.stripe.com/7sI9BEcde4AG1pKcMO 

 ____ Additional Support for Presbyterian Leader Formation (PLF) a contribution of $__________. 

   https://buy.stripe.com/00gg027WY9V0c4o8wA ($50 increments) 

 ____ I would like to support the ministry of AMCL through an additional contribution of $__________. 

   https://buy.stripe.com/4gw4hkfpq8QW4BW5kp ($50 increments) 

OR - If you must use a written check – make the check payable to AMCL and sent it, along with this 
completed form, to: AMCL Treasurer, 815 W Van Buren St, Ste 415 Chicago, IL 60607.  

For membership inquiries, contact AMCL Treasurer: Ken Hockenberry 
khockenberry@chicagopresbytery.org 
 
You can also use the QR code below for your main membership dues payment:  
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